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❐ The Lifeline co-ordinator John R. Searle, along with some of the 380 children and staff now
being cared for at the Namisu village for abandoned and orphan children, warmly invite
customers and supporters of Aquaid U.K. Ltd. to visit Malawi. Free accommodation can be
provided at our guest house, along with a promise that no visitor will be bored! Further details
from John, Tel. 01223 - 565126.

❐ Right:
Some of our teaching
staff accepting gifts
for our children from
AQUAID customers in
Cambridge. Their delight
and gratitude is obvious!
The lady is Mai Nyambo
our headmistress.

❐ Right:
Pictured here are two of the 11
disabled staff employed by
AQUAID LIFELINE. Some travel
5 kilometres to work, helped by
relatives, whose devotion and
care is a continuous challenge.
John says, “I have found these
folk to be conscientious and
hardworking, and the great thing
is that the families who have
cherished and supported them
for many years now benefit from
a share in their salaries. This, of
course gives them a new status
and dignity, and a deserved and
genuine self esteem. Sadly, Delichina, pictured left, passed away in September of this year at
Mlambe Hospital. She is missed by children and staff alike. We are proud to have known her.”

Problem: 5 villages in the Namalitha area with no school.

Response: AQUAID LIFELINE is building a school to accommodate 500 children along
with playground, sports facilities, and staff houses. Bricks all handmade by
local villagers.

Problem: The nearest clinic to Mwalawoyera is 15km away. Result? With no        
ambulances or transport, sick children and adults frequently die on the long
journey.

Response: AQUAID LIFELINE is building a new health centre at Mwalawoyera to
government specifications.

Problem: Increasing numbers of children orphaned daily, and left facing a life     
blighted by poverty and lack of opportunity.

Response: AQUAID LIFELINE seeks to be a small part of the solution. We are building
two more Orphan Daycare Centres, one at Mariya, and the other in 
Mangochi.

IMPORTANT NOTE: WITHOUT YOUR GOODWILL, WE WOULD BE UNABLE TO BRING RELIEF TO SO MANY.
ON THEIR BEHALF WE THANK YOU, AND ASSURE YOU OF OUR CONTINUED BEST ATTENTION.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION ABOUT OUR SERVICES, PLEASE CALL 01223 830400, OR FAX, 01223 830401

LATEST NEWS FROM OUR ORPHAN VILLAGE AT NAMISU, RURAL BLANTYRE,
MALAWI, CENTRAL AFRICA

AN OPEN INVITATION!

WARM APPRECIATION!

Grateful thanks to all our customers for continued loyal support.

A  TRIBUTE TO TWO
Examples among many of courage and determination.

ON THE AGENDA


